12109 Aberdeen Road
Leawood, KS 66209
21 January 2024

Dear Legislators:

The Shawnee Indian Mission in Johnson County has been extremely well taken care of
for many years and is open and offered to all who want to visit. The property is used for
interesting festivals and educational events.

The Native Americans should be happy, as this costs them nothing, instead of lobbying
hard to take it under their control. HB 2208 will “convey to the Shawnee Tribe all of the

rights, title and interest” in this property.

The two of us hope you will vote NO on this bill.

Looking forward to your support,

Amy A Brown

tt Brown



